
Hi, 

 

I am a resident of Langdon hills and strongly object to any building on the land between Langdon 

Hills and the A128 I.e. the Dunton garden suburb development.  

You are ruining green land, destroying the appeal of living in a nice area such as Langdon hills, West 

horndon, Bulphan.  

  

I am afraid the area will become a concreate jungle and this development could not be further away 

from Brentwood, it's Brentwood allocation using basildon and thurrocks services.  

The A127 is already a nightmare and it is the only way in and out of Southend, placing more stress 

on the A13 is not a viable option.  

There is no clear plan for infrastructure, I have elderly neighbours who cannot drive and there is no 

regular bus service so they often rely on ambulances to get to hospital appointments, the kids in this 

area don't have a good local school instead all go to variety of schools in Essex, there is a rising 

number of burglaries in basildon. It's crazy that you plan on adding such a massive volume of 

residents that will likely be from outside of Essex or buy to rent owners without any consideration 

for the current residents or improvements to the area. 

 

There is a need for houses but this volume on green land is not right. 


